
 

Grant opportunities are available in 

the Santiam Canyon to help 

landowners reduce wildfire hazards.   

Grant money may assist with: 

 Removing dead or unhealthy vegetation. 

 Replacing ground covers with nonflammable alternatives. 

 Thinning and limbing of shrubs and trees. 

Small and large acreage properties can 

benefit from rebates & cost-shares. 

Funding is only available for a limited time, so please act now! 

 

For questions or more information please contact:  

KJ DeGuire, Oregon Department of Forestry 

kelsii.j.deguire@oregon.gov or (971) 275-4397 

Payment rates may vary.  Grant funding is at the discretion of the Oregon Department of Forestry.   

  

ATTENTION 
LANDOWNERS! 


